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Voting by mail has been convenient and essentially devoid of fraud for 26 years. 

Changing to virtually all voting by mail (SB 60, 1998) has increased voter 

participation, particularly in elections for national and state-wide elections.  Voting by 

mail has been efficiently and well administered by the office of the Secretary of State. 

Do not ask voters to support the present, excellent mail voting in any forthcoming 

election. Note that voting for 

 SB 210 for 2025 must again be conducted by mail. Perhaps learning, by having to 

vote for it, that simple and direct mail voting could be eliminated would thwart the 

threat from SB 210. Do not depend upon that!  Do not advance SB 210 from 

committee.    Charles B. Miller, Corvallis 


